Subject: Planning Objection

To Whom it may concern,

| write to strongly object to the planning application 2022/3819/P for the following reasons:

Noise — loss of light — highly detrimental impact (health and wellbeing) on the immediate residents — privacy -
security

39-40 Eagle Street is directly attached to my home in Beaconsfield and the noise and disturbance would be
extremely detrimental not just to myself but all the residents in Beaconsfield.
Bedrooms are in direct contact with 39-40 Eagle Street

The planning application indicates that work operations will be 24 hours a day — that is unacceptable and would
seriously cause immense distress and would be highly detrimental to all of us in Beaconsfield

There are elderly residents, children and residents who work and have a right to peace, privacy and security — some
of the residents are disabled and elderly and spend a large amount of their time in their homes as well as some of us
who work from home

The application also proposes an extension to the first floor at the back of Beaconsfield which would seriously
deprive residents of Beaconsfield their right to light (ancient light) which is our human right and would be highly
detrimental to the wellbeing of residents of Beaconsfield

39-40 Eagle Street as it is now was built sympathetically to the attached buildings either side and allows the
residents of Beaconsfield the right to light and peace and privacy

This planning application plus applicants have had absolutely no regard to the residents of the adjoining properties
Beaconsfield, The Sierra Leone High Commission (a government building) and the residents of 42 Eagle Street

Therefore, | ask that this application be refused on the grounds of the immense distress this would cause
residents

Regards,

Walid Tahir

Flat 8 Beaconsfield
Red Lion Street
London

WCIR 4PA






